
This 1700 acres farmland is and should be permanently protected from development.  Oregon is a 
special place because we do not waste the huge economic wellbeing we get by using our state resources 
wisely.  Throwing away this very highly quality farmland to satisfy greedy developers is just the start of 
the horrible outcomes of HB4075.  Inside the existing UGB  there is plenty of areas to fill in or redevelop. 
In this area existing transit corridors in this area are already bursting at the seems with traffic.  
Oregonians don’t want their state to into California and with all their terrible development choices that 
make California so unlivable.  This bill or one like it must never be made law. 
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